
From: larry elford  

Sent: July 13, 2013 1:03 AM 
To: governance 

 
Subject: Submission of comments for Consultation on Proposed Changes to OBSI’s Terms of Reference 

To:  Tyler Fleming 
Director, Stakeholder Relations and Communications 401 Bay St. 
Suite 1505, P.O. Box 5 
Toronto ON M5H 2Y4 
Fax: 1-888-422-2865 
Email: governance@obsi.ca  

 

From: Larry Elford 

          Lethbridge Alberta 

 

Re:     Submission of comments for Consultation on Proposed Changes to OBSI’s 

Terms of Reference 
 

Tyler: 
 

I stand with and in support of the comments and submission by SIPA, the Small Investor Protection 
Association of Canada. 
 

I hope that this will be recognized and published on the OBSI website. 
 

 

Thank you for your efforts. 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Larry Elford    lelford@shaw.ca 
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